
  

Your Comment on the Delmore application 

Please include all the contact details listed below with your comments and indicate whether you 

can receive further communications from us by email at substantive@fastrack.govt.nz  

1. Contact Details 

Please ensure that you have authority to comment on the application on behalf of those named on 

this form. 

Organisation name (if 

relevant) 

 

First name Jullianne  

Last name Ollerenshaw (on behalf of Dorothy Ollerenshaw,  
 

Postal address  

Home phone / Mobile 

phone 
 Work phone  

Email (a valid email 

address enables us to 

communicate efficiently 

with you) 

 

 

2. We will email you draft conditions of consent for your comment  

☐ 
I can receive emails and my email 

address is correct 
☐ 

I cannot receive emails and my postal 

address is correct 

 

Please provide your comments below, include additional pages as needed. 

 

Dear Daya, 
 

Thank you for your recent correspondence: Notice of application by Vineway Limited, and 
invitation to comment under the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 

 

We continue to support the plan, and welcome any communications and updates 
throughout the process.  
 

Kind regards 
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Julianne and Ross Ollerenshaw 

 

(on behalf of Dorothy Ollerenshaw,  

 
From: Ian  
Sent: Thursday, 23 January 2025 10:29 am 
To: Julianne Ollerenshaw  
Subject: RE: Subdivision and residential development in Wainui 

  

Hi Julianne and Ross, 
  
Thank you for your email and support for Vineway’s residential development. We will ensure 
there are updates made available as Vineway seeks planning approvals. Again, thank you for 
your support.  
  
regards 

  
Ian Campbell 

  

  

 

  
This communication is confidential and may be legally privileged.  If it is not addressed to you please immediately contact us 
and do not act on, use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain any of it without our authority. 
  

  
From: Julianne Ollerenshaw  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 January 2025 7:33 pm 
To: Ian Campbell  
Subject: Subdivision and residential development in Wainui 

  
Dear Ian, 
  
Thank you for the information you sent regarding this proposed development. We support 
the plan as described, and would welcome any updates on progress. 
  
Kind regards 

Julianne and Ross Ollerenshaw 

(on behalf of Dorothy Ollerenshaw,  
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Thank you for your comments 




